
 

 

 

 

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 6TH, 2022 

                                      

MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN BCCI AND ISRAEL LATAM CHAMBER 

OF COMMERCE 

 

- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE- 

Belize City, Belize: On Monday, September 5, 2022, the Belize Chamber of Commerce and 

Industry (BCCI) and the Israel Latin-American Chamber of Commerce convened via virtual 

meeting and signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) in an effort to fortify our existing 

diplomatic relations. Through this agreement, both parties anticipate increased bilateral business 

and opportunities for economic growth through importing and exporting, trade investments, and 

information sharing. In addition, the BCCI looks forward to refining our internal industries through 

sharing and adapting Israel’s advanced knowledge in technology and agriculture.  

The BCCI is pleased to engage in this undertaking as a starting point in future initiatives that 

strengthen Belize’s and Israel’s business sectors. We anticipate that this partnership will benefit 

both of our memberships as well as the citizenry of both countries, and all counterparts involved.   

 

- more – 
 



 
 

Virtual Convening of the BCCI and the Israel Latin-American Chamber of Commerce 

 

-End- 

 

Media Contact:  

Kory Leslie (Mr.) 

Manager, Marketing & Public Relations 
Belize Chamber of Commerce & Industry  

Email: mpo@belize.org 
Telephone Number: (501) - 223 – 5330 
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